&er@y drilling specialists, inc.
one denver place

QQQ 18th st., suite 245
denver, colorado 80202
(303) 573-7011

5000 Iakeshore drive
littleton. colorado 80123
(303) 795-7665

<)

February 4, 1983

State of New Mexico
Energy and Minerals Dept.
0il Conservation Division
1000 Rio Brazos Rd.

Aztec, NM 87410
Gentlemen:

The Jeffrey Federal #1-34 is presently shut in pending
possible construction of the gas pipeline into the area.

If any change occurs in the status of this well, we will
notify you promptly.

Yours very truly,
ENERGY DRILLING SPECIALISTS, INC.
R. R. STEADHAM
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